
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Conclusion of Interim Parking Regulations 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT- the Transportation Commission 
of the City of West Hollywood will consider a recommendation making the interim 
two (2) hour time limit on the west side of Hammond Street (between Sunset 
Blvd. and Phyllis Avenue) between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. permanent. 
 
The recommendation is scheduled for the April 16, 2014 Transportation 
Commission agenda. The location and time of the meeting is Plummer Park 
Community Center, 7377 Santa Monica Boulevard, Rooms 5 and 6 
West Hollywood, California 90046 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be 
heard.  
 
Adoption of the recommendation would conclude the pilot program and provide 
an exemption to vehicles displaying Preferential Parking District 5 parking 
passes from the two (2) hour time limit in effect Monday-Friday between 7 a.m. 
and 7 p.m. on the west side of Hammond Street between Sunset Blvd. and 
Phyllis Avenue. 
 
For further information contact the Department of Public Works at (323) 848-
6375.  Written comments may be addressed to Don Norte, Parking Services & 
Projects Officer to dnorte@weho.org  by e-mail, or fax at (323) 848-6564, or by 
mail c/o City of West Hollywood, Parking Services Division at 8300 Santa Monica 
Blvd., West Hollywood, CA  90069. 
 
BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood. 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 
 


